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Communications
1. Strengthen Liaison Program

Initiative Leaders: Paul Constantine, Tim Jewell, and Nanette Welton

Accomplishments to date:

· Annual Faculty Fellows lunch provided an opportunity for selectors to meet and talk with new faculty members
· Article about subject librarians is scheduled to appear in the Fall issue of Library Directions
· Tim and Paul have held a number of discussions with members of MAT, cabinet, RISG, IRC and various other groups in the last month or two in which they examined different facets of the MAT proposal and will – along with Nanette Welton -- be revising that into a new proposed work plan.

· The work plan will incorporate these elements:
· Goals

· Raise visibility of Libraries and liaisons

· Improve 2-way communication with faculty

· Develop better sense of faculty needs, departmental research and teaching emphases

· Improve consistency in liaison services

· Components (in rough sequence)

· General oversight by RISG, with participation by Tim and Nanette
· Develop and implement plan for structured conversations between subject librarians and dept chairs/library liaisons/appropriate faculty (fall and winter quarters)
· Rely on a slightly reconfigured IRC Communication and Training Committee to further identify and promote “best practices” from the Task Force on the Public Service Expectations of Library Liaisons Report and integrate related content into the Selectors Portal (fall and winter quarters)

· Develop communication and service expectations and outcomes for liaisons, based on previous two items.

· Next Steps

· Put out call for new members of IRC Communication & Training Committee

Submitted by Paul Constantine, Tim Jewell,  Nanette Welton
2. Scholarly Communications Issues
Initiative Leaders: Tim Jewell and Mel DeSart

Anything attributed to specific individual is listed.  Where no individuals are listed, the work was a group effort of the Scholarly Communication Steering Committee

· Tim worked with Betsy, Dave Eaton, Pat Soden and others to develop a UW statement on OA.

· Met with Libraries Assessment Team to discuss text for SC-related questions/content in the new triennial survey

· Tim and Mel presented/discussed orphan works and OA issues with the Intellectual Property Management Advisory Committee

· Tim and Mel organized, in association with 2007 ALA Midwinter, a follow-up to the inaugural Scholarly Communication Institute, held summer 2006 at UCLA

· Used the March 2007 IR Forum to provide an extensive update on SC-related issues

· Tim and Mel made an extensive presentation on SC issues to the Faculty Council on University Libraries at its April and May meetings

· Tim had a number of discussions with the University of Washington Press on ways in which the Libraries and the Press could collaborate

· Tim, Mel and Ann Lally attended the first Public Knowledge Project / Open Journal System conference in Vancouver, BC – looked at what would be involved in the Libraries acting as a publisher or as an information and support resource for local publishing using the OJS system

· Completed, to date, six of seven initial “ talking points documents” about various SC-related topics/issues

· Organized an “SC stakeholders lunch” with UW faculty and administrators who already have some connection to one or more SC issues 
Submitted by Mel DeSart

3. Conduct a market & external communication review
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